
                                     MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE: August 29, 2012     

 

RE:    Caroline Street Landscaping   

 

FROM:   Paul Williams, Urban Forestry Manager, City of Key West 
 

An application was received for approval of the City of Key West landscape 

plan for Caroline Street from Grinnell to Elizabeth.   
  

 

Recommendations: Staff has reviewed the plans and recommends 

approval of the proposed landscape plan. 
  


